From: nancyn@efn.org

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Comment in Support of POP 108
Date: Monday, March 27, 2017 8:51:10 PM

Dear Joint Ways and Means Committee Members,

| support full funding of POP 108. My husband and | enjoy seeing salmon spawn in
Deadwood Creek (which runs through our property) and know their return is
dependent on the management that ODFW provides.

While Deadwood Creek is closed to most fishing, it flows into Lake Creek, then to the
Siuslaw River and on to the Pacific Ocean. So many of us enjoy fishing in these
waters. Full funding of ODFW is necessary to keep these fish coming back.

Sincerely,
Nancy Nichols

93849 Deadwood Creek Road
Deadwood, OR 97430
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